
 

 

 

 

October 3, 2024 

To, 

Department of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai: 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 540850 

Scrip Name: JFL 

Subject: Intimation of new corporate video uploaded on company website 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We wish to inform you that company has updated a new corporate video on our official website. The 

video provides an overview of our recent initiatives, strategic objectives, and future outlook. We 

encourage all stakeholders to view the video, which reflects our dedication to delivering long-term value 

and maintaining a strong corporate governance framework. Click here to access the video on the website. 

The video will serve as a valuable resource for investors, analysts, and the general public, reinforcing our 

commitment to transparency, effective communication and enhance our stakeholders' understanding of 

our business operations and growth prospects. 

Thanking you. 

You’re sincerely, 

For Jhandewalas Foods Limited 

 

 

 

 

Raakesh B Kulwal 

Managing Director 
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